
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing on the FY2026 
Centennial Academy Budget 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Centennial Academy will hold a public hearing on 
the proposed Fiscal Year 2026 budget on Monday, May 5 at 5:00 p.m. and Monday, 
May 19 at 10:00 a.m. The purpose of this hearing is to present, discuss, and allow for 
public comment on the proposed budget for the 2025-2026 school year. The details 
are as follows: 
 
𝐃𝐚𝐭𝐞: May 5, 2025 
𝐓𝐢𝐦𝐞: 5:00 PM 
𝐋𝐨𝐜𝐚𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧: VIRTUAL ONLY 

●​ https://us06web.zoom.us/j/8946828808?omn=83242790377 
●​ Meeting ID: 894 682 8808 

 
OR 
 
𝐃𝐚𝐭𝐞: May 19, 2025 
𝐓𝐢𝐦𝐞: 10:00 AM 
𝐋𝐨𝐜𝐚𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧: IN PERSON or VIRTUAL 

●​ 531 Luckie St. NW, Atlanta, Georgia, 30313 
●​ https://us06web.zoom.us/j/8946828808?omn=81792670975 
●​ Meeting ID: 894 682 8808 

 
We encourage all interested community members to attend and share their input. 
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